Peggy Ripko

From: Peggy Ripko

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 2:35 PM
To: Peggy Ripko

Subject: November Construction Defect Update

The message below is from the Board of Directors for the Coal Creek North
Paired & Patio Villa Homes:

Below is an update from the attorney regarding the constriction defect case:

Three subcontractors failed to file any Answer. Under the rules, the failure to file an Answer is considered a dispute to
AAA’s jurisdiction. As a result, we have filed pleadings to force them in. The issue will now be decided by the arbiter,
hopefully sooner than later.

Peggy Ripko, CAM

Community Management Division Manager
Special District Management Services, Inc.
141 Union Boulevard, Suite 150

Lakewood, CO 80228-1898

pripko@sdmsi.com

Phone: 303-987-0835 ext 210

The information contained in this electronic communication and any document attached hereto or transmitted herewith is confidential and intended for the exclusive
use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any examination, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy this communication. Thank you.



